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District Governor Toni, 

 

Leadership Training 

• Learn to Roar training will be held on June 21, 2025 at Tolles Technical Career 

Center.  I’m still waiting on them to get back to me for confirmation we can get this 

facility before sending registrations out to clubs.  I keep bugging them!  I need to 

get this tied down very soon.  We are getting all the sessions scheduled and our 

schedule is almost full, we have some wonderful sessions coming up! 

• We’ll have the Pizza Party training again this upcoming year.  1VDG Gary has already 

asked me to be GLT again next year as well as continue to do these additional 

training sessions. 

 

Zone Chair Training  

• ZC’s are doing a great job this year and I’ve attended all meetings as I’ve been able. 

They have been reaching out to their clubs and sharing some wonderful information 

to keep them informed. 

• I look forward to the ZC’s we’ll have next year both new and those who are 

continuing. 

• Training for next year’s Zone Chairs will be Sunday, June 22, 2025 at the State 

Office 

 

Lions are figuring out the Lions Portal and we continue to have training classes to help 

those who need help finding their way around.  We’ll add a class at the LTR. We are all 

trying to learn this together, including many LCI employees who are still learning with us.  

We need to be getting the word out to clubs now to get their PU101’s into the Portal 

before the end of May so we have correct information for the upcoming Directory. 

 

As GLT I do try to get out to clubs when they have special events, such as anniversaries.   

 

As always, I am available to anyone in the District who needs my assistance for any training 

in their club or zone. I’ve been lax at getting information on a regular basis in the Pride 

Report but I am always available to any club who needs any kind of training. 

 

At the State level, I’ve spent a lot of time with the 1st and 2nd VDG’s and making sure they 

have everything they need, and that has also taken a little of my time away, with the new 

training format LCI has for their training.  I was pleased at the COG meeting to be 

appointed to the state GLT again for next year. 

 

But I’ve had a blast in this position! Thanks for allowing me to serve!   

 

Yours in Lionism, 

 

PDG Jackie 

 

 


